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-3. ..- E- ---- Re: Docket No. 010641 -TC 
. I.- Coin-Tel, Inc. of Pennsylvania 0 

Revised Settlement 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Please allow this letter to serve as a formal proposal to settle the above referenced Docket No. with the 
Florida Public Service Commission. Our organization experienced rapid growth over the past year, and 
it appears as though the proper infrastructure had not been in place to support that growth. Over the 
past six months, several steps have been taken to ensure that proper staffing levels would be 
maintained within the company. I feel confident in assuring you that a delinquency on our part will 
surely be avoided in the future. 

Our company agrees to waive any objection to the administrative cancellation of the certificate should 
we fail to pay in accordance with our settlement offer, unless there is a factual dispute as to the manner 
or level of compliance with any provision in the settlement. In that case, we would expect the 
Commission staff to bring the matter to the Commission for consideration. 

* 

We would like to propose a monetary settlement in the amount of $130.00 to resolve the above 
referenced Docket No. We believe that $130.00 is a reasonable sum, given it is two times the amount 
recently paid to the State for RAF charges and penalties. 

Should your organization have any additional concerns pertaining to the above, please do not hesitate 
to contact me at 800-656-2937 ext. 101. We look forward to continuing our business relationship with 
Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Brent Mayes 
President 
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